
Year 2 Homework Letter, Friday 25th February 2022 
I hope you had a lovely half term break. 

English  

For the next two weeks, to celebrate World Book 
Day, the whole school will study the same book 
and this year’s choice is ‘The Invisible’ by Tom 
Percival.             

It is a moving, 
powerful story that 
shines a light on 
those that feel in-
visible in our world 
- and shows us that 
we ALL belong. We 
have considered 
what it would be 
like to be invisible, our wants and needs in life 
and how we do take many things for granted. 

 

Homework 

Please practise the spellings that are stuck into 
the homework book. We have been doing lots of 
work around our spellings in class—writing 
them out, using them in a sentence and using a 
dictionary to find their meaning and word class.  

This week we have been practising our spelling 
of the Year 1 common exception words.  

Please read with your child every evening if you 
are able for 10-15 minutes.  

Science 

This half term, the children will be outside and 
in our green house planting our winter /spring 
hanging baskets.  

A few years ago, with 
my Year 4 class, we 
purchased the kit to 
watch caterpillars 
become beautiful but-
terflies. As we are 
learning about lifecy-
cles, I thought it 
would be an amazing 
opportunity to do it all again! So I have ordered 
the caterpillars and we’ll let you know how we 
get on! 

Diary Dates 

St. David’s Day – St David’s team can wear a 

yellow shirt—Tuesday 1st March 2022 

Year 2 Class Collective Worship—Wednesday 

9th March at 9am in the Hall  

World book day—Thursday 3rd March 

Comic relief day—Friday 18th March 

Parent and carer evenings-Monday 28th March, 

Tuesday 29th March and Wednesday 30th March 

3.30-6.00pm 

Sponsorship Form for: The Bishop of Southwark’s 
Lent Call 2022 

As part of our spring term Love Project, we are 
once again supporting the Southwark Diocese 
Lent Call. This year the Lent Call is asking us to 
support the work of Southwark Diocese to pro-
vide homes, shelter and food for those affected by 
the economic situation and natural disasters 
brought about by climate change in their four 
Link Dioceses in Zimbabwe and also the dis-
placed in Beirut in their Link Diocese in Jerusa-
lem. To support the Lent Call we are asking chil-
dren to raise money through either giving some-
thing up or taking something up for the 40 days 
of Lent. We are encouraging children to collect 
sponsorship money for each day they manage 
this. This year Lent begins on the Wednesday 
2nd March and ends on Thursday 14th April. A 
tab has been set up on ScoPay for sponsorship 
money to be paid into during the first week of 
the summer term. 

Have a lovely weekend, 
Mrs Cordey and Miss Murray—Year 2 

Maths  

This week in Maths our focus has been geome-
try. We are learning: 

 What a right angle is 

 The properties of 3D shapes 

 What 2D shapes we can find in 3D shapes. 

 Sorting shapes into a Venn diagram 

Homework 

Please complete the Purple Mash tasks on 3D 
shapes. 


